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Upcoming Events
Mar 4 - 15 - Family Science Night (Don’t forget to pick up supplies!)
Mar 7-10 Husky Buck Store for 3rd-5th
Mar 7- Husky Buck Store for Acuna + Infante @ 8:30AM
Mar 7- Husky Buck Store for Swartz @ 1:00PM
Mar 8 - Yearbook Deadline
Mar 8 - JSD School Board Meeting at 6:30PM
Mar 11 - No School- Teacher Training Day
Mar 11 - Report Cards Available on Aeries after 4:00PM
Mar 11 - Mask Mandate for students and staff ends at midnight 
Mar 14 - Wearing masks at school becomes optional
Mar 15 - ASB Meeting at 3:00PM
Mar 15 - 8th Grade Graduation Meeting in Library @6:00PM
Mar 16 - Virtual Coffee with the Principal via Zoom @8:30am
Mar 16 - School Site Council Meeting via Zoom @3:30PM
Mar 17 - St. Patrick’s Day
Mar 18 - 6th Grade Science Camp payment due ($250)
Mar 18 - Trimester 2 Awards Ceremony (4th-8th Grade Students Only)

Mar 24 - Spring Picture Day
Mar 24 - LCAP Parent Advisory Meeting via Zoom at 6:00PM
Mar 28 - Apr 8 - Spring See’s Candy Sale
Mar 29 - ASB Meeting at 3:00PM
Apr 1 - CJSF Deadline for Trimester 2
Apr 5-14 - 5th and 8th Graders take CAST Science Test
Apr 11-13 - 6th Grade Science Camp
Apr 14 - 3rd Grade Agventure Fieldtrip
Apr 15-24 - Spring Break
Apr 26-May 20 - CAASPP Testing Window (3rd-8th Grade)
May 2-6 - Staff Appreciation Week

May 6 - Madams and Muffins
May 19 - Ice Cream Social
May 20 - 8th Grade Trip to Great America

Tom Hawkins 
Elementary School
Home of the Huskies
@TomHawkinsElementary

March 7, 2022

Last Monday was Day of the Writer.  Shown above is 7th grader 
and ASB Secretary, Violet Howard-Menteer.  Students were 
encouraged to write in chalk around the campus.  Violet was 
giving us a reminder to “Bee” Kind to one another.  I was so proud 
of our young writers who were brave enough to share their work 
during lunch time by reading it in front of their peers on our 
Author’s Chair!  This was the kick off to a very successful Read 
Across America Week.  It was very fun to see our students dress up 
and engage in events throughout the week.  A sincere thank you to 
our Hawkins community for enthusiastically supporting our 
Read-a-Thon.  Mrs. Gentry and Mrs. Phipps have informed me 
that we have already raised over $12,000!  This is incredible and 
we appreciate everybody's effort to support the library.

This is a short week and we do not have school on Friday, March 
11.  While students are home, our staff will be learning about 
implementing instructional techniques that will increase student 
achievement for all of our kiddos.  We are excited to learn new 
ways to engage our scholars and help them reach their academic 
goals.  On Friday, Report Cards will be available on Aeries at 4PM.  
Please take a moment to look at your child’s report card.  We still 
have one trimester left.  Encourage them to stay motivated, set 
goals, and finish strong!  We will be honoring our Trimester 2 
awards recipients for academics and citizenship at student 
assemblies on Friday, March 18.  

Have a wonderful week Huskies!
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Grad News

Graduation Meetings
6:00PM in the School Library

Tuesday, March 15

Tuesday, March 29

Tuesday, April 5

Tuesday, April 26

Tuesday, May 3

Tuesday, May 10

Tuesday, May 24

ALL parents are encouraged to attend 
and participate in these meetings.  Please 
do not bring 8th graders as we keep the 

theme a surprise!

Can’t make the meetings, but want to 
help out?

Consider doing a project from home!

Email us if you would like to volunteer.
Christina Orsi, Principal

corsi@jsdtracy.com
Terri Goularte, Graduation Chair

terrigoularte@gmail.com
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Contact Your Librarians
(209) 839-2380 X 3062

Ms.Gentry-Hawkins Librarian
lgentry@jsdtracy.com 

Mrs. Phipps- Hawkins Librarian  
kphipps@jsdtracy.com

READING STACKS UP
What parents can do to 
encourage reading

● Continue to support children's learning 
and interest by visiting the library and 
bookstores with them

● Find ways to highlight children's 
progress in reading and writing

● Stay in regular contact with your child's 
teachers about activities and progress 
in reading and writing

● Encourage children to use and enjoy 
print for many purposes (such as 
recipes, directions, games, and 
sports)

● Build a love of language in all its 
forms and engage children in 
conversation

Today a Reader, Tomorrow a Leader

Here is a list of the Best Books 
of 2021 by the School Library 
Journal.  Best Books of 2021

Hawkins Library News

I’m the 
UltiMUTT 
book 
reader !

 Library Home Page

Library Resource Care Guidelines

READ-A-THON 
FUNDRAISER

February 28-March 14
Current Donation 

Amount
$12,187.50

Current Minutes Read
17,271

GREAT JOB!

Hawkins Virtual Library Tour

Hawkins to Go Library Instructions

Social and Emotional Learning Resources
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Dear Hawkins Community,

A couple of important notices:

1. Interested in serving on the HPFC 

Board? Nominations open after the 

March 16th meeting and continue 

through the April meeting. Stay tuned 

for details next week on the positions 

and the nominating and voting 

processes.

2. See’s Candy sales start next  week! We 

moved the date to ensure delivery by 

spring break. Sales  will be online only.  
Stay tuned. 

3.  Please check out our Movie Night in a 
Bucket  Event for March! See the flier 

for details.

Theresa Soto & Christine Ward

TOM HAWKINS
HPFC NEWSLETTER

Calendar 
of Events

 

March 7 - March 25

March 14 - March 25

March 16

March 25

March 7, 2022

tomhawkinspfc@gmail.com 

HPFC Meetings 
are held the

 3rd Wednesday 
of the month.

Next Meeting: 
March 16th @ 

6:30 pm
Click HERE to 
join on Zoom

Meeting ID: 
863 1428 9001

Passcode: Hawkins 

The Hawkins Parent Faculty Club 

Click here to join the mailing list and like us on            @hawkinshuskies.

A Note From the Presidents

Spring See’s Candy Sale 

Movie Night in a Bucket Sales

HPFC Meeting

Dinner Night Out - Chili’s

https://jsdtracy.zoom.us/j/86314289001?pwd=MHY4OHd0dDRUalRsNkVmZGQvbk04dz09
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZwTHBEZL9KPiybGU9SqF9ZT4l4wSshS6Tu0wK8VyCX2P2_g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.facebook.com/hawkinshuskies/


Sales Link Coming Soon! 
Keep an eye on Facebook and email this week. We’ll post once the link is live.  

https://www.facebook.com/hawkinshuskies/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZwTHBEZL9KPiybGU9SqF9ZT4l4wSshS6Tu0wK8VyCX2P2_g/viewform?usp=sf_link




Do not send your child to school if he/she has any symptoms or has had any 
COVID exposure. Call the office to report this and receive guidance.  

Telephone: 209-839-2380




